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The JBCA Doggies Breakfast will return to springtime for 2015.  This year  will see a bigger and 
better morning.  Participants can come along enjoy a walk with their furry friend and Jane Brook 
residents, have a sausage sizzle while  wandering around  the many stalls offering fantastic 
specials on various pet products and services.  While you are here also pop over to the vet 
stand and have your dog quickly checked over or any questions answered. 
 
The Doggies Breakfast  will move its location  this year to use the  NEW fantastic gazebo at 
Dorrigo Park. The walk will still be along the banks of our wonderful Jane Brook — The Jane 
Brook Foreshore Reserve. 
 
If you own a furry friend, this is an event not to be missed.  Bring your  
entire family for a wonderful Sunday morning outing, even if you don’t  
have a dog we would love to see you!  
 
For more information please go to our website, 
www.janebrookcommunity.com.au 
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Dorrigo Park Receives a New Gazebo 

 
 

Members Only Function 
The annual Members Only Function has been a success for two years running. It has been enjoyed 

by everyone who attends and for that reason, we are hoping that 2015 is an even bigger and better 

afternoon filled with great food, drinks and fantastic conversation.  

 

Please watch this space and our website for more details including the exact date in October. 

Next time you are out and  about enjoying our suburb take a look  at the new structure on 
Dorrigo Park.  Thanks to the CIty of Swan we will now be able to conduct a number of our 
events out of the weather and in a little more comfort.  With the tables and seats now in place 
it is a great spot to watch the kids on the playspace equipment, kicking a ball or running 
around with the dog.  Our doggies breakfast will be held at Dorrigo Park on the 20th Sept and 
this structure will be our meeting point and sausage sizzle location.  
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Socialise and unwind in the comfort 
of your community 

 

Jane Brook Welcomes Members Into The Club 
 

Our  committee  members  are  residents  dedicated  to 
bringing strangers  together  and  becoming community 
friends of  Jane  Brook,  building and maintaining a 
sustainable suburb for all to enjoy.  We enjoy planning 
and organizing  fun filled  events  for Families/Friends  
to attend,  providing  Community updates  via emails 
and newsletters and representation to Government 
agencies.  
 

The Benefits Of Being A Club Member 
 

The JBCA is all about COMMUNITY. Through your 
membership you gain great opportunities at social 
gatherings to meet, get to know neighbours and make 
new local friends.  
 
Membership gains  you a  stronger representative 
voice for  Jane Brook when dealing with Local/State 
Government and authorities such as Police, The City 
Of Swan, Main Roads etc. an  increased prospects  of 
infrastructure improvements in your local community 

through community grant applications.  

 
Your Membership Card entitles you to: 

 
Discounts with local businesses 

Free entry & access to our annual community 
events 

Complimentary items at our annual events 
Free entry into our  members prize draws 

Email updates on calendar events, progress on 
community issues etc 

Why Not join the Jane Brook Members 
Club Today! 

JBCA is now on FACEBOOK 

 

How to become a member ! 

 

Memberships are available for 1, 2 or 5 years.  The cost of being a member of the JBCA is minimal 

at $5 per year.  For more information on how to become a member, or to sign up, go to our website 

www.janebrookcommunity.com.au 

Signing up is even easier now as we have PayPal. 

 

   Visit our website to sign up and  pay using 

TOP 10 RECYCLING TIPS 
Did you know that if you contaminate your recycle bin 
with  general  rubbish or plastic bags the rest of the 
material in your bin will go to landfill as it cannot be 
sorted appropriately.  Let’s make Jane Brook the best 
recycling suburb in the West by adhering to these tips: 
 Don’t  put  your  recyclables in the bin in a tied 

plastic bag.  The bag won’t be opened and will end 
up in landfill.  Instead, leave items loose in the bin. 

 Give containers, bottles and cans a quick rinse. 
 Never put nappies in the recycling. 
 Clothes and bedding should go to a charity shop. 
 Rope, hose pipes or cable won’t be recycled. 
 Food scraps and green waste should be composted, 

not recycled. 
 Soft or flexible plastic wrap or plastic bags cannot 

be recycled in our area. 
 Aerosol cans can be recycled. 
 Steel containers can be recycled after a quick rinse. 
 Paint and batteries should not go in the waste or 

recycling bin. 
For more information visit:  

www.swan.wa.gov.au/files/...a6ab.../
Waste_and_Recycling_Guide.pdf  

Jane Brook Verge Collections 
 

Greens — 14th September 2015 
 

Household — 11th January 2016 
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Your Membership card allows you access to our FREE community events, quarterly Members prize 
draws and our Members only function.   It is now even more valuable with the addition of Members  

discounts at participating local businesses show your card at businesses highlighted below. 
  Remember, shop local &  use your 

discount card when and where 
possible.  

 

USE IT OR LOSE IT 

Your Business 
could be advertised 

HERE! 



. 
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